
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

  

We are very excited to announce that on Wednesday 15th January we will be taking the children to Magna 
Science Adventure centre for the day. This links to our new Science topic for the Spring term, ‘Materials and their 
properties’. 

  

The day will consist of lots of exciting activities that will be led by the staff members at the centre.  During the day, 
the children will have plenty of opportunity to explore during discovery time and structured workshops will be run 
by the experienced team at Magna.  

  

We will expect the children to come in their full school uniform and they will require a packed lunch on the day. 
School pack lunches will be available to those who need them, but will need to be ordered in advance. Your child 
will need to arrive promptly at 8.50 am so we can leave school by 9am.  

  
The children have enjoyed their Science topic so far and we are looking forward to a super day.  In order for this 
event to take place we are asking for a donation £15.50 to be paid via Arbor no later than Friday 10th January 
please. It will be possible to pay this in instalments if required. This covers the transport to and from the Science 
Centre and the ticket price for the day.  

  

We are extremely grateful for your continued support allowing us to offer exciting new experiences. 

  

Thank you 

The Year 5 Team 


